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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

September 2,  2021 

HELPERS for 09/05/21 SERVICES  SCHEDULE 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Carla Rachel 

Linda Gail 

Kim H.  Bailey 

Ushers  

*David Norfleet Scott Kellock 

Chuck Coffey Ron Jenkins 

Children’s Message Darla Hamilton 

AM Benediction Bob Hinkleman 

Decision Counselor Janice Walthall 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Ron Jenkins 

Accompanist  Jan Jenkins 

Sunday, September 5, 2021 

8:30 AM Deacon Meeting 

9:00 AM Sunday School Breakfast 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Sunday Morning Service 

FBC Family, 

  

         Being a Christian today is difficult. We are living in a wicked age, one where 

good is bad and bad is good. The Bible gives a warning to such people who do this in 

Isaiah 5:20, “Woe to those who call evil good and goo evil, who substitute darkness 

for light and light for darkness,” Today, more than ever, it is important that     

Christians be bold and take a stand for what is right. This can be an intimidating 

task as you could be taking a stand alone. As a Christian,  you are never alone. As 

John Knox states, “A man with God is always in the majority.”   

 

In Christ,                                                                                                                     

 

Pastor Mike 

PLEASE NOTE!  The 

church office has resumed 

regular hours  M-Th 9-4  with 

lunch from 12:15-12:45 

Week of 08/29/2021 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 66 

Worship Service 116 

Wednesday Activities 83 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $3,509 

Budget Given $1,878.01 

Yearly Needs $122,815.00 

Yearly Given $95,254.04 

HISTORY 



Our new Sunday School classes  will begin this Sunday, September 5th.              

New classes or changes in grade/age levels are marked by an asterisk (*).                  

Adults may  go to the class they’re interested in.  Recordkeeping will make any  

necessary adjustments.  

 

         Class     Room   Teacher(s) 

 

*Ages 3,4,& 5      112   Darla and Rhonda 

 Grades 1 & 2      210   Bob and Melba  

 Grades 3 & 4      209   Marla and Linda R. 

*Grades 5 & 6      204    Marilyn and Kim L. 

*Middle School      203   Mindy Brown 

*High School      206   Valerie & Special Guests 

*Young Adult  (Post HS & up)   103   Pastor Mike Brown 

Adult Class (Post HS & up)    207   Jeff Rullman 

Adult Class (Post HS & up)    205   Bill Rogers 

*Adult Class (Post HS & up)  Fellowship Hall  Gayle Hadley                   

*Senior Adult Class      Fidelis Room  Teri Sinclair 

       

   

 

 

 

 

               Our church hopes to donate 

           $1,500.00 this year to the Rheubin L. 

              South Missouri Missions Offering. We 

              will be collecting the month of September. 

                         

Come͏enjoy͏donuts͏for͏

breakfast͏before͏͏͏͏͏͏

Sunday͏School͏on͏͏͏͏

September͏5,͏2021. 

REMINDER 

Nominating͏͏Committee͏

Meeting:͏͏Tuesday,͏September͏

7th,͏͏at͏6:00͏PM͏in͏room͏103. 



 

The theme for September’s Operation 

Christmas Child donations is 

“GAMES”! 

 

Remember, no liquids such as       

bubbles, and no war-themed toys. 

 

The basket in the foyer will be     

available all this month for your game 

donations. 




